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Hi,
I am a concerned citizen. I am concerned about putting in the proposed metallic mining rules.
 It will destroy the beautiful nature that God has provided for us. Not only nature that will be
 blackened by the pollution but the sentimental memories that people have shared. Many
 people's heart goes out to these special areas that might be mined such as Bald Mountain,
 Moosehead Lake Region, and The Down East Coast. What happened if the government
 ruined your special and sentimental place? How would you feel? People will not want to go to
 this state anymore, we depend on our tourists. They think of Maine as a beautiful mountains
 and lakes. Therefore I am strongly opposed to this. 

Sincerely,
Zaprinca Vincze 
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